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March 11th, 2022 

Product Change Notification 

Title: PCN #2022002 TDK-Lambda Americas Inc.

KPSA – Removal of peak load current rating from the datasheet 

Please be informed that TDK-Lambda has been made aware of an error on the KPSA 
datasheet.  Stated levels for peak load current have now been removed. No changes have been 
made to the power supplies and safety certification is not affected. 

For any other questions concerning this notification, contact your local sales office or TDK-
Lambda Americas Inc. customer service. 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 


